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Comments: The health and resiliency of the forest should be PRIMARY consideration of the forest service. I do

not think the logging plan is aligned with current understanding of how old growth forests can best be protected

(and protective of our environment) due to climate change. Extractive needs should not be considered at all. We

have to immediately meet our needs for lumber and growth through fully sustainable means--not through

irreplaceable old growth forests. 


